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Governor meets HRD Minister

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) met the Human
Resource Development Minister Shri Prakash Javadekar in New Delhi on 3™ August
2018. They discussed about higher education, primary schools in border areas and
NCERT text books the school students in the State.

The Governor impressed upon the Union Minister for enhancing the quality of higher
education in the State to match the requirements of employment avenues. He
emphasised on value based education for qualified, skilled and trained human resource.
The Governor requested the HRD Minister for expediting the process of appointments
of Director for NIT and Vice Chancellor for RGU.

The Minister assured that the appointments will be done very soon.

The Governor requested the HRD Minister for Kendriya Vidyalayas in the border towns
of the State, i.e. Taksing / Limiking in Upper Subansiri District, Mechukha in West Siang
District, Tuting / Singa / Geling in Upper Siang District and Kibithoo / Walong in Anjaw
District. He said that with opening of Kendriya Vidyalayas in the distant and difficult
area, the local people will have facilities of educating their children in good school and
that will serve their problem of children education. Then they would like to stay in their
original village ands area, which will be good in their interest, their family, their village,
our own State and the Nation, he added.

The Governor, who has been closely monitoring the NCERT book distribution in the
State, briefed the HRD Minister and requested him for his assistance in the distribution
process in the coming years.
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